OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR
TOWN OF GUILDERLAND
GUILDERLAND, N.Y. 12084

March 16, 1983

Dr. Lindsey Childs
8 Providence Street
Albany, New York 12203

Dear Lindsey:

I just wanted to drop you a note to thank you for your
participation at the March 15th, 1983, Exit 24 hearing. Your
interest in this project and the ramifications it will have
on the Town of Guilderland is appreciated by this office. I
only hope that the Department of Transportation will decide
on Alternative number 2 for all of the reasons stated on
March 15th. I am quite sure that without your presence there
would be less of a chance of this occurring.

Once again, on behalf of all of the residents, thank you
for your presence. We are indebted to you.

I have enclosed a copy of my latest letter to the
Department of Transportation on this subject.

Sincerely,

S

Kevin A. Moss

KAM:sg
Encl.




